












I request the Board hold off on the managers performance review and first conduct an 
anonymous 360 evaluation of the District Manager and this board reach out to 
employees who recently "resigned", as they may be willing to share their knowledge 
without no longer fearing retaliation by District management. 

Thank you, 

Valerie Montigny 

Northwest MVCD Secretary since October 2007! 

From: Val Montigny 
Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2022 10:42 AM 
To: Acaranci@northwestmvcd.org; mbreidenbaugh@northwestmvcd.org; 
eballejos@northwestmvcd.org 
Subject: Public Comment for Board Meeting July 21, 2022 

Good morning, 

Please see attached my public comment to be read at today's Board meeting. 

Thank you, 

Valerie Montigny 




